
Dear Kim: 

Thank you so much for your letter, your order, the TS press 
addresses, etc. Your book is definitely the best around on the 
subject. You should be real proud. Sales of my book are slow, 
but you are right ... if even one person finds our words, it's all 
we've set out to do. 

I sent fliers out on a 1980 list of TS groups, but got a lot of 
them back "addressee unknown." I've been out of the "TS scene" 
for too long, I guess. Please do send me that list of HBIGDA 
members--that would be wonderful! 

I've also been working over a year now on a biography of Jack Bee 
Garland (see p. 28 of enclosed) and have a ton of stuff. What a 
story! But that'll be a couple more years in the forming. 

Good luck in your job search, and I hope you enjoy the enclosed. 
Would love to hear your comments. 

Warm regards, 
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